
Yau Ma Tei and Tsim Sha Tsui Police
Station Report Room services suspended

     Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

     Please broadcast the following message as soon as possible and repeat it
at suitable intervals:

     Due to the serious obstruction in the vicinity of Nathan Road, the
Report Room services of Yau Ma Tei Police Station and Tsim Sha Tsui Police
Station are now temporarily suspended. Police appeal to members of the public
not to obstruct the emergency vehicles access so as to avoid affecting the
emergency services provided to the public. In case of emergency, please call
999.
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